Dear Members of the UCLA Community,

We appreciate your feedback from our social events last quarter. With that in mind, we have written the following guidelines for people attending IFC parties. This is a comprehensive list of what should be seen, and what is banned from parties. If any of these are violated or if you have any concerns, we have an IFC team of members who you can contact so we can work on resolving any potential issues.

Things you should see at a party:

- Scanners at the front door
- Third-Party Security & Bartender
- Highlighted yellow wrist band for members of the risk team
- A minimum of 3 active members must be on risk
- Closed containers / no wine
- Must have a designated drunk tank (water bottles/ carbohydrates such as bread)

Things that are banned at IFC events:

- No hard alcohol above 15%
- No kegs
- Common-source alcohol (eg. Jungle Juice)

General Advice & Guidelines:

- Be mindful of your level of intoxication (on any substance), we want to make sure everyone in attendance has a good time and remains safe during and after the event
- If you are handed an open container, we highly encourage that you do not consume it and request another drink from the bar. It is a good practice to guard your drink at all times
- Don't be afraid to ask for help from members of the risk team. They are trained and can assist you if you feel unwell

If you believe any of these have been violated or you want to report any problems, please write an email to the following email addresses (these are members of the IFC Executive Board).

- President, Ernst Ma: <u>president@ifcucla.com</u>
- Internal Vice President, Nima Khazani: ivp@ifcucla.com
- Vice President of Risk Management, Eli List: risk@ifcucla.com
- Chief Justice, David Sutherland: chiefjustice@ifcucla.com

Sincerely,

The IFC Executive Board